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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that in accordance with North Carolina General Statutes 

§ 160D-307, the Union County Board of Commissioners is seeking applications from residents 

residing within the Town of Wingate's Extraterritorial Jurisdiction (ETJ) Area who are interested 

in serving on the Town of Wingate's Joint Land Use Board.  Wingate's ETJ area does not extend 

beyond one mile of its corporate limits.  A more detailed description of the ETJ area is available 

in the County's GIS office located on the 8th Floor of the Union County Government Center, 500 

North Main Street, Monroe, NC.  Anyone who wishes to apply to serve on this board may obtain 

a profile sheet by calling Lynn West at 704-283-3853 or from the County's website at 

www.unioncountync.gov.  Please submit completed profile sheets by Tuesday, August 31, 2021, 

to the Office of the Clerk to the Board of Commissioners, 500 North Main Street, Room 914, 

Monroe, NC 28112, by fax at (704) 282-0121, or by email to lynn.west@unioncountync.gov. 

 

 

Lynn G. West 

Clerk to the Union County Board of Commissioners 

 

 
 

http://www.unioncountync.gov/

